
 

March 24, 2023 

 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515 

 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Kiwanis Trail Sewer Extension in Fiscal Year 2024. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is Sandy Township, located at 1094 Chestnut Avenue, P.O. 

Box 267, DuBois, Pennsylvania, 15801.  

 

The funding for this project will be used to provide public sanitary sewer service to 

approximately 60 homes with malfunctioning on-lot sewer systems and provide sewer capacity 

for 300 acres of developable residential property. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 

funds because it will allow the township to provide safe and sanitary sewage disposal for an 

existing area that has failing on-lot sewer systems. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Glenn “GT” Thompson  

Member of Congress 


